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April 16, 1982

Bill Nittler
Box 36
Nucla, Colo. 81424

Bill;

We received your letter reporting reception of our station,
KJJZ, written April 8, 1982. Thank you for the information.
We are pleased that you can pick us up at such a distance.
It's good to know that you are listening to us there.

I am sorry that it took a while to respond to you, but we
get awfully busy around here sometimes.

Thank you for your vote of confidence. I hope this letter
suffices your needs.

I hope you keep listening to KJAZZ, and that you tell your
friends about us.

Sincerely,
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Kathie Macdonald
Traffic Director
KJJZ Radio
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